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December 1, 2011

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: North American Numbering Plan Administrator Petition for Relief of the
603 Numbering Plan Area, Docket DT 10-2 11

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Order No. 25,210 in the above-mentioned docket, EarthLink Business
hereby certifies that it no longer has any customers with active numbers in the reclaimed New
Hampshire NXX codes.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

ry truly yours,

Paula Foley
Regulatory Counsel

Shannon Suppa, EarthLink Code Administrator
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